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	Learning Together, Believing Together                                                        E-mail: office@barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk   

Website: www.barcombe.e-sussex.sch.uk
Friday, December 9th, 2016
Dear Parents/Carers,
Christmas is approaching and it’s very busy in school. The children are still working really hard in class as well as preparing for Christmas festivities. It has been lovely to see so many of you in school at class assemblies over the last few weeks and we’re looking forward to sharing more Christmas excitement with you too. 
Skipathon

Well done to everyone in the school who took part in the Skipathon. It was lovely to see so many children taking part so enthusiastically. We raised £1175 for the British Heart Foundation! 
The Daily Mile
The daily mile is going very well. Even our Hedgehogs are running for 10 minutes without stopping – the staff are trying hard to keep up with them! On some days, the children are doing ‘circuit training’ activities in the hall instead of the mile. These activities are designed to raise their heartbeats and stamina. Please make sure your child has trainers in school every day to wear for running. 
PTA Christmas Events
Thank you for supporting the Christmas Fair. There have been so many wonderful comments about it. Thank you to the PTA for organising it so well. 
There will be mulled wine and mince pies in the playground after school on December 21st. Please come and join us to celebrate the beginning of the Christmas holidays. 

The PTA will be running their £1.50 stall on Thursday, December 15th. On this day, children can bring in £1.50 per adult that they wish to purchase a wrapped gift for (in a named envelope or purse please). 

Panto

The children will be joined by the pupils of Hamsey School for a pantomime on the afternoon of Monday, December 19th. There will be tea and coffee for parents of both schools in the hall after the performance from 2.30pm onwards. Everyone is welcome. 

Carol Service

Our annual Carol Service will be at St Mary’s at 9am on Tuesday, December 20th. The children will meet at St Mary’s at 8.45am and will walk back to school afterwards. If you are able to accompany your child’s class on the walk back to school, please let his/her class teacher know. 
French Club

You should recently have received a flyer about French clubs. The after school clubs for KS1 (Tuesdays) and KS2 (Wednesdays) will continue next term, starting on 10th January. If your child would like to join, please contact the teacher by email: carolinejeppfrench@gmail.com 
Key Dates

Term 2:

Monday, December 12th: Year 6 to Eastbourne Winter Garden – Big Sing
Tuesday, December 13th: Owls to Chailey School panto 9am – 11am
Thursday, December 15th: KS1 Nativity 9.00am
Monday, December 19th: tea/coffee after the pantomime 2.30pm

Tuesday, December 20th: Christmas Service at St Mary’s 9am; Christmas dinner
Wednesday, December 21st: term ends; mulled wine and mince pies in the playground after school.
Term 3 begins on Tuesday, January 3rd. 
Thursday, January 5th: Parent Partnership meeting 6.30pm – 7.30pm
Monday, January 9th: Owls curriculum meeting 9am

Tuesday, January 10th: Foxes curriculum meeting 9am

Wednesday, January 11th: Badgers curriculum meeting 9am

Thursday, January 12th: Squirrels curriculum meeting 9am

Friday, January 13th: Hedgehogs curriculum meeting 9am

Thursday, January 17th: Parent Partnership meeting 6.30pm – 7.30pm

Monday 13th Feb – Friday 17th Half term

Monday 20th February INSET day

Tuesday 21st February – return to school

Advance notice of class assemblies in Term 4:

Thursday, February 23rd : Foxes class assembly

Thursday, March 2nd : Squirrels class assembly

Thursday, March 9th : Badgers class assembly

Thursday, March 16th : Hedgehogs class assembly

Thursday, March 23rd : Owls class assembly

Please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher or the school office if you have any questions or queries. 
Thank you for your support.
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